
 
 

 

Westwood Drive Watermain Improvements to Begin Week of July 3, 2023  
 

Cobourg, ON (June 29, 2023) – The Town of Cobourg and Lakefront Utility Services Inc. 

would like to inform residents that construction will begin the week of July 3 for the Westwood 

Drive watermain improvement project.  

The Town of Cobourg and Lakefront Utility Services Inc. have engaged CIMA Canada Inc. to 

complete the design for the replacement of the watermain and road surface improvements on 

Westwood Drive, from Burnham to Kerr Street. Beginning the week of July 3, 2023, 

Westwood Drive will be closed to through traffic between Kerr Street and Burnham Street, for 

approximately five months. Access will be permitted to local area residents only.  

The first stage of construction activities will begin at the north end of the project at Kerr Street 

and progress towards the north leg of Willow Crescent. Vehicular access to the Westwood 

Plaza will be maintained throughout the duration of construction. To assist residents, navigate 

around the construction, the Town of Cobourg and Lakefront Utility Services Inc. have 

developed the following detour map.  

Project Updates: 

A public information session was held in February to educate residents about the project as 

well as address questions and concerns. Further, construction notices were delivered to area 

residents earlier this month to provide a notice of project commencement as well as contact 

information for project managers.  

Throughout the duration of the project, updates will be made available online through both the 

Town of Cobourg (https://www.cobourg.ca/en/town-hall/Reports-Studies-and-Plans.aspx) and 

Lakefront Utility Services Inc. (https://www.lakefrontutilities.com/planned-work/). 

https://www.cobourg.ca/en/town-hall/Reports-Studies-and-Plans.aspx
https://www.lakefrontutilities.com/planned-work/
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Media Contacts 

Kara Euale      

Manager, Communications    

Town of Cobourg     

p: 905-372-4301 x 4105    

e: keuale@cobourg.ca  

Larry Spyrka  

Manager of Water Capital Projects 

Lakefront Utility Services Inc. 

p: 905-372-2193 ext. 5238 

e: lspyrka@lusi.on.ca 

 

About The Town of Cobourg 

The Town of Cobourg is a lakeside community (population 20,500) located on the north shore of Lake Ontario 

halfway between Toronto and Kingston and has been recognized multiple times by MoneySense Magazine as 

“One of Canada’s Best Places to Live” in populations under 25,000.  

Founded in 1798, Cobourg is rich in heritage offering a vibrant downtown, sophisticated small-town atmosphere 

and renowned waterfront that serves as a popular getaway destination. As the largest town in Northumberland 

County, Cobourg is personified by historic Victoria Hall, hosts a 143,000 sq. ft. multiple purpose community 

centre, an educated and skilled labour force, flourishing commercial sector and supportive municipal government. 

Cobourg has received the Federation of Canadian Municipalities Sustainable Communities Award, accolades 

from the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act Alliance, and multiple heritage, environmental, and event 

awards.  
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